
                Office of the Executive Vice President of Academics and Compliance 

 
 

August 3, 2022 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
This is to attest that Tabor College’s nursing programs were fully accredited by the Commission on 
Collegiate Nursing Education (CCNE) and in good standing through the following dates: 
 
 Bachelor of Science in Nursing: May 15, 2021  
 Master of Science in Nursing: August 31, 2021  
 
Tabor College nursing graduates whose degrees were conferred on or before the aforementioned dates 
may use this letter to verify program accreditation status for employers, educational institutions, and 
others as needed.  
 
Sincerely, 

 
Frank E. Johnson, PhD 
Executive Vice President of Academics and Compliance 
frankj@tabor.edu 
(620) 947-3121, ext. 1044 
 
 

 


